
MU TABOR SCHOOL OF BUSINESS 
DEAN’S BUSINESS COUNCIL 

 

Notes from MS Teams meeting on February 14, 2022 at 2:00 PM central time.   

DBC members present:  Nico Amoroso, Dena Arendt, Tony Douglass, Louis Javois, Trevor 
May, Zane Peterson, Dave Weatherford, Deb Youssef 

Tabor faculty/staff present:  RJ Podeschi, Becky Stubblefield 

Absent:  Jamie Gray 

 

 Welcome  
 Discussion on DBC transition  

o How can we utilize the full alumni base to help students prepare for 
internships & full-time opportunities?   
 Mock interviews 
 Resume prep/critique 
 Career advising 
 Not limited to DBC members – bring in your classmates & fellow 

alumni!  Will also leverage those who responded to the alumni 
engagement survey and the Center for Entrepreneurship’s Mentor 
Connect database. 

o Feedback/sounding board for Dean & Tabor faculty on an ongoing basis 
 Industry panels to learn what managers are looking for in the 

students they are hiring; use that to adjust courses as needed to 
teach appropriate skills. 

 Feedback on internship performance to help adjust preparedness. 
o “Warm transition” of current DBC projects 
o Feedback from DBC is supportive of the proposed new Direction, Mission, 

Objectives, etc. 
o Council members need to feel appreciated for the work they do. 

 Moving forward / next steps 
o “Warm transition” for Co-Op and Tabor Society projects 



o Becky will connect Louis with Travis Bodden to discuss how much of the Co-
Op program he can take on in his internship role.  Louis will keep the DBC 
team informed of how the transition process develops. 

o RJ will connect Nico & Deb with Alumni & Development staff again to start 
that transition.  Nico & Deb will keep their DBC team updated. 

o RJ will start working with CAPP to create mock interview process; Tabor GA 
can help with scheduling, etc. 

o RJ will work with faculty to start scheduling industry panels for later this 
spring. 

 Adjournment 
 

 

Next call:  Monday, March 21, 2022 at 2:00 PM CST via Microsoft Teams 
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